

## AGM CANCELLED

## Dear Member

Due to the unprecedented times we face the Committee has decided to cancel our AGM which was going to take place on 21st April at the Parish Hall of the church of St Vincent de Paul. Our first concern is for the wellbeing of all our members and we are aware that many are aged over 70 and that some do have underlying health issues.

All members of the Committee will keep their positions until we can hold our AGM which will be rescheduled for a time when the danger of contracting the coronavirus is past.

We will continue to monitor the situation and advise you accordingly. In the meantime please take care of yourself and look out for your neighbours. You may wish to fill out the reverse of this form to offer help to others.

Keep well and we hope to meet up with you soon.

Kind Regards SGRA Committee.

My name is	
I live locally at	
My phone number is	
f you are self-isolating due t	to COVID-19 I can help with:
Picking up shopping	Posting mail
A friendly phone call	Urgent supplies
lust call or text me and I'll do	my best to help you (for free!)